DAAN-13-02

Notification of Rejection of Unilateral Award 
(September 2016)


[bookmark: _GoBack]Unless this is a bilateral award, notice of rejection as described herein is required. The Government's offer to purchase, as evidenced by this order, is made in reliance on your quotation.  If you do not intend to perform this order by the specified delivery date, you must notify the DLA Aviation contract administrator, cited in the “Issue By” block on this award, in writing within 14 business days after award.    

Failure to provide prompt notice will adversely affect your past performance rating if you subsequently fail to perform in accordance with the terms of this purchase order.

(End of Notice)
